
 

2023 New Jersey premium rate information is now available for AARP® Medicare 

Supplement Insurance Plans, insured by UnitedHealthcare® Insurance Company. 

Effective August 1, 2023, the rates in New Jersey will change. Please click on the buttons 

below to view rates for new enrollees with initial plan effective dates of August 1, 2023 to 

July 1, 2024. 

 Member Billing Information 

Updated billing materials will be sent to members soon and will include a letter notifying 

the member of their new monthly premium payment (including any applicable discounts). 

View the two versions of the letter: 

o Coupon payer letter

o Electronic File Transfer (EFT) payer letter

Helpful Information and Reminders 

✓ AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans’ monthly premium generally changes

once a year unless discounts change or wear off.

✓ Use LEAN™ for an easy enrollment experience or continue to use the current New

Jersey Enrollment Kit until new ones become available, remembering to quote the

applicable rate based on the requested plan effective date.

✓ Check the weekly JarvisWRAP for sales materials availability. State-specific 
Enrollment Kits and Producer Handbooks can be found on the Sales Materials 

Portal accessible via Jarvis.
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Find AARP Medicare Supplement Plan guides, job aids and monthly trainings, 
covering a variety of topics, on Learning Lab within Jarvis.



LEAN™ offers fast and convenient 

online enrollment. 

Get familiar with LEAN by practicing 

on the Training Site. Simply go to 

Jarvis > Trainings and Guides > 

Enrollment > Scroll down to the LEAN 

training site. 

View the LEAN video to learn about the 

benefits of using LEAN over a paper 

Enrollment Kit.  

AARP endorses the AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans, insured by UnitedHealthcare Insurance Company 
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